
Town Home Minutes 

7/13/17 

 13 residents in attendance 

 Directors Boccuzzi, Brand, Raupauch in attendance 

 Meeting called to order 7 p.m. 

 

 A discussion was held regarding the boundaries update 

 Recent deck staining was discussed with some resident feedback 

 Shrub pruning was discussed as Russo is scheduled in later July to complete this 

 The asphalt sealing project was discussed and Elite is working with the 

contractor on pricing and logistics 

 Dog registration was briefly discussed (it had recently not been approved by the 

Conservancy Board) although it is listed in the rules from years ago 

 There were many concerns regarding lack of sufficient service from Elite when 

residents call in or email for service. This is being looked into by the directors 

and they plan a meeting with the property manager to discuss ways to improve 

service requests and communication in general 

Meeting adjourned 8:14 p.m. 

 

Minutes respectfully submitted by Director Brand 

 

 

 

 


